Agenda Item VII.5

Bristol Town Administrator

From: Brett LaRose Fire Chief <bristolfiredepartment@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, December 6, 2023 6:23 AM

To: Bristol Town Administrator

Cc: lan Albinson (ianalbinson+sb@gmail.com); Eric J. Forand; Kevin LaRose
Subject: Fwd: Bristol Fire Department

Hi Valerie,

Can | ask you to please include the resignation of Kerrin Hoff on the next Selectboard agenda with my recommendation
to accept.

Thank you,
-Brett

Brett LaRose

Chief

Bristol Fire Department
802-453-3201 - BFD Voicemail
802-798-2673 - Mobile

Please note that this email message, along with any response or reply, is considered a public record, and thus,
subject to disclosure under the Vermont Public Records Law (1 V.S.A. §§ 315-320).

---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: Hoff, Kerrin <khoff@middlebury.edu>

Date: Mon, Nov 27, 2023 at 12:34 PM

Subject: RE: Bristol Fire Department

To: Brett LaRose Fire Chief <bristolfiredepartment@gmail.com>, Kerrin Hoff <kerhoff1012@gmail.com>

Hi Brett,

Sorry for the late reply.

I’'m going to step down as a firefighter due to the upcoming job move, house sale, etc...

Thank you for the opportunity to provide this service to our community. This organization is great and | very much
appreciate the time and effort you, Eric, Kevin and the rest of the men and women firefighters have put into making the
Bristol Fire Department one of the best in Vermont @

Take care my friend and | hope you, Erin and Ella have a great Holiday season and Christmas.

Best,

Kerrin

From: Brett LaRose Fire Chief <bristolfiredepartment@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, October 17, 2023 1:55 PM
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To: Kerrin Hoff <kerhoff1012@gmail.com>; Hoff, Kerrin <khoff@middlebury.edu>
Subject: Bristol Fire Department

Hi Kerrin,

| hope this email finds you well. The purpose of this email is to inquire whether or not you have intentions of returning
to the Bristol Fire Department? You are currently on an approved leave of absence that is valid through 12/31/23. As |
am beginning to look at reorganizing the FD, possibly consolidating the number of Companies, | am wondering if | should
include you in my overall numbers? You have said you will be moving to California and your house is currently on the
market but I'm not sure if you have any moving plans yet?

If your current plan is to exercise your leave of absence in its entirety, that is of course absolutely fine. If you have
already made the decision not to return to active status, could you let me know? If you are undecided at this time,
please disregard this email and | will reconnect with you in December.

Thank you,
-Brett

Brett LaRose

Chief

Bristol Fire Department
802-453-3201 - BFD Voicemail
802-798-2673 - Mobile

Please note that this email message, along with any response or reply, is considered a public record, and thus,
subject to disclosure under the Vermont Public Records Law (1 V.S.A. §§ 315-320).






